SKEFFLING PARISH COUNCIL

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

MINUTES of Meeting held on the 1st May 2018

Present: Cllr. M. Turnbull

Cllr. R. Newsam
Cllr. P. Payne
Cllr. S. Rollinson
Cllr. J. Sizer
Cllr. L. Payne

Members of the Public 0

Election of Officers

Chairman

Cllr. M. Turnbull proposed Cllr. R.Newam as Chairman

Seconded: Cllr. J. Sizer Vote: carried unanimously

Vice Chairman

Cllr. P. Payne proposed Cllr. J. Sizer as Vice Chairman

Seconded: Cllr. M. Turnbull Vote: carried unanimously

Minutes of Meeting held on 23rd May 2017

The Minutes were accepted as an accurate record.

Proposed: Cllr. M. Turnbull Seconded: Cllr. S. Rollinson Vote: carried unanimously

Chairmans Report

Cllr. M. Turnbull confirmed that he was keen for the Parish Council to monitor closely the Environment Agency Humber Realignment Plan .He also confirmed that many improvements to the Village Hall had been made but there was further work that needed to be completed to the surrounding area over the forthcoming year. It was agreed that we would continue without the services of a Parish Clerk which should enable the precept to be kept at the current level.

14.5.19.

Public Speaking

There was no public speaking

At the end of the meeting Cllr. P. Payne proposed a vote of thanks to Cllr. Turnbull for his many years of hard work as Chairman of the Parish Council. All present supported this proposal.

•

The meeting closed at 7.25pm

.